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Mr. / Mrs.……………………………………., adult, with Identity number ......................, and domicile in ......................, Street.................. .....................number................... (in representation of the Association .................................................... ), I address to you in order to bring to your attention the following facts:

On June 24, 2015 Mrs. Maria Neira González, Director of the Department of Public Health and Environment of the World Health Organization (WHO), in an interview videotaped by the newspaper "La Verdad", edition of Murcia (Spain), she made the following statements:

... As I said, we have studies around the world, not only the WHO studies, but WHO collects studies done in many countries around the world. WHO have launched large studies over 10 years to see if retrospectively could be linked or attributed the increase in a certain type of cancer to exposure, because it is always very difficult to link, attributed to a risk only an effect. But that all, with all these studies and demand proactively, because sometimes you find it without going to look for it, never has been no scientific evidence to prove it, but as I said, WHO is still looking, and indeed a new study was launched. Next year we will give a first (silence), but so far has not been detected. Our world radar has not detected any disease that could be conjunction with mobile telephony or the waves.
It is very serious that the Director of the Department of Public Health and Environment WHO, whose function is to "foster a healthier environment, intensify primary prevention and influence the policies of all sectors to address the remote cause of the environmental health”, threats literally says he has never seen any scientific evidence to show an increase of certain type of cancer or any other disease associated with exposure to mobile phones or waves.

It is not understandable that these statements are made on behalf of the World Health Organization, when the own Agency for Research on Cancer (WHO) classified in May 2011 radio frequencies as possible carcinogenic to humans (group 2B) by a large majority of its members.

For all the above (from the Association ..........................................................................................), we request to the WHO General Director General to remove Mrs. Maria Neira González from her position. We invite other Organizations engaged in combat electromagnetic pollution to apply the same.

........................... to ..................... ...... of 2015

Signed .: ...................................................................

